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Having viewed the hearings online it is very evident that the developers have not done their due dilligence on the overall
impact the development will have on the area both as a single development and a cumulative assessment with the other 3
developments.

It is a deep concern to me that the inspectorate should look at these schemes as a cumalative development and to assess
the impact on the area of all the developments not just the Gate Burton Development.

The Developers must not be given an open cheque book regarding this scheme and must be made to give a bond for
decommissioning.

| would also state that when the developers are asked questions in the hearing from other interested parties it would
appear that they are not actually answering the questions put to them.

I do have to concur with the comments made in the meetings by 7000 Acres and the timings of these hearings are very
prohibititive for the public to attend. This is holiday season which very difficult for working people to take time off work
without giving significant notice as other staff members will be on holiday.

Further more with all four schemes and all meetings it will be impossible for the public to engage as they would like to.

I note the developer stated that the battery storage systems were needed to store the energy to make it available at peak
times. The batteries will not store the energy long enough to do this.

The venue in Lincoln is not in the area of the developments and again is prohibititive. We need out of hours meetings in
the evening and the Lincolnshire Showground would be more appropriate.

| would also like it noted that the developer refered to many past precidents in the hearing regarding the development of
other solar farms. There are no precidents for these developments.

There are no developments in the country that surround and butt up to villages and houses like these do and none are the
size and scale of this one.

| also agree with the comments regarding the Solar Panels coming from China and the poor inhuman practices regarding
forced labour. The developers should be forced not to deal with these companies.



